
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Matt and Claire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy  

Newsletter 

5th July 2019 

Wed 17th July  Meet the Teacher Day 
Wed 17th July  Orsett Cricket Festival 
Wed 17th  - 19th July Toe to Toe Week 
Fri 19th July  We R Kenningtons Festival 
Mon 22nd July  Year 6 – Leavers Performance 
 
Wed 24th July  Inset Day 
Thurs 25th July  Summer Holidays Begin 
 
Mon 2nd Sep  Inset Day 
Tues 3rd Sep  Inset Day 
Wed 4th Sep  Autumn Term Begins 

5133 

 

Crisp Packet Target: 

8000 

Drop-In Sessions: 

Tues 9th July: KA. 1K. 2T. 3M. 5W. 6K 
Thurs 11th July: 4S 

Meet the …… 

On Wednesday 17th July, the children will find 

out who their new teachers are and spend 

some time getting to know them.  

You are also able to ‘Meet the Teacher’ on 

the same day from 3.30 – 4.30pm. 



 

 

   

Some of our Year 3 children have had a wonderful experience by participating in The Royal 

Opera House's 'Chance to Dance' scheme. 

The children were handpicked by The Royal Opera House to, not only attend weekly ballet 

classes, but also to perform on stage at The Royal Opera House in Covent Garden. 

The children have enjoyed this experience greatly and should be so proud of all the hard work 

and dedication they have shown, to this experience. 

Miss Northover and Mrs Burns attended the show on Saturday 29th June, where the children 

performed 'The Firebird and the Egg'. The show was amazing and the children were 

phenomenal! It was a proud moment for both the teachers, school, pupils and their parents! 

We would also like to thank the parents for their continued support and for taking the children 

to London to attend all the rehearsals in June. 

We really hope that the children continue to enjoy ballet and will remember the day where 

they performed on stage to an audience, for the rest of their lives! 

 

Well done to all involved! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Number of 
children who 
scored 500 

points or more 

Mathlete of 
the Week 

1K 2 Emily 

1M 3 David 

2JV 5 Bhavishan 

2T 4 Lily 

3B 4 Al-Ameen 

3M 2 Nicky 

3N 3 Victoria 

4C 2 Leanne 

4H 4 Addison 

4S 3 Aliyyah 

5B 3 Indiana 

5W 4 Zia 

6K - - 

6N 1 Elizabeth 

Tot
al 

40  

Mathletics 

If you would like to purchase your ‘Class’ School Photo, the cut-off              

  date to do so is on Monday 8th July @ noon. This allows 

enough time for all orders to be placed and  you to receive your 

photographs in time. 

To place your order, you can either go online at www.htempest.co.uk or 

you can complete the order form you were given with your photograph, 

complete your preferred payment option and hand in to the School 

Office. 

 

http://www.htempest.co.uk/


 

 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Eggs 

I can work well in a group, cooperating with 

others to achieve a joint outcome. 

  

 

Merit Winners 

Well Done !! 

 

To all of our 

children who achieved their 

GOLD Merit Awards this year. 

 

As a special treat, we will be 

going to Jump Giants !! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Park Run 

On Sunday 30th June, the families of Kenningtons 

Primary Academy gathered for the Family Fun Run. 

There were over 100 participants running, jogging or 

walking the course of 5km ! 

This Family Run wraps up our extremely successful 

30:30 Essex Event for the month of June where we 

would like to say a huge thank you to all the families 

who showed their support. We hope you had a great 

time :-) Check out ALL the pictures on FaceBook. 

Improves 

learning 

Here are just a few lovely comments: 

“What a great Sunday Morning at the Kenningtons Park Run. My son said he wishes he 
could do it all again. Thanks to all the Kenningtons staff for giving up their weekend !” 

“Really well organised and a great course. Good to see so many people running and so 
many staff out to encourage everyone. LOVED the engraved medals !” 

“Great event. Very well run. Lovely to do an event as a family” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We R Kenningtons ………. update 
 

Friday 19th July. 1 – 3pm 

 

Wristbands:  In order to attend the festival, all spectators will need a wristband. They Will be 

available to purchase from Monday 8th July until Friday 19th July. 8.30am – 8.45am outside the Annex 

Hall. £2 each (please bring exact money). There is no limit to how many you are able to purchase but 

you will need to sign to say how many you have. If you are unable to make these dates, wristbands will 

also be available for purchase on the afternoon of the festival. 

PLEASE REMEMBER: NO Wristband = NO Entry ! 

* Children under the age of 1 year do not need a wristband * 

 

Lunch on Festival Day:  Children will need to bring a packed lunch on the day of the festival. 

There will be a lot going on with the festival and we would like to keep the children inside due to 

safety reasons.  

* (if your child is entitled to a benefits based lunched, please inform the School Office). * 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In June 2019 we launched our new sports facility: 
The Sports Pavilion. 

This is a space where our children can prepare for 
their PE lessons, sporting events and where we can 

host the 'away' teams during sports matches. 
Sport and PE Education is a big part of Kenningtons 
Primary Academy and we have achieved amazing 

results this year. 
We are extremely proud of our sporting pupils, 

what a great way to celebrate ! 



 

 
 Fabulous Feedback ! 

 

Many thanks to all Parents/Carers that attended the 

Year 2 Interhouse Event  
 

Pupils participated in Football Slalom / Cricket Wicket / Basketball Bounce / Tennis Rally / 

Hurdle Race / Relay Race / Speed Bounce / Netball 

 

Fabulous Feedback from you all included: 

 
 “We have really enjoyed the event; it was well coordinated. Thumbs Up ”. 

 

“It was our first interhouse and I thought it was very well organised”. 

 

“It was our first interhouse. It was very well organized and the children were very happy. Well done !!”. 

 

“Brilliant afternoon, we really enjoyed it. The kids looked like they had fun. Hats off to the teachers for 

organizing everything”. 

 

“Excellent ! I was pleased my son cold participate in spite of his physical short comings”. 

 

“Fantastic activities for the children. Love the way it was coordinated. Well done to all the teachers and the 

older students for helping out”. 

 

“Wonderful afternoon, I enjoyed watching my child in this event. Well don’t Kenningtons” 

 

 

 

Thank you for the positive comments. 

We appreciate all your support. 

 


